Year 2/16 Spring term newsletter!

Welcome back and Happy New Year! Hope you all have had a lovely Christmas break and feel ready for the new term ahead!

Our fantastic TOPICS for this term are Super Healthy Humans and From Farm to Fork.

These are science based topics that will focus on learning how to keep our bodies healthy, the importance of hygiene and what it takes for a human body to survive. We will also be naming body parts and organs and learning about their function. In our Farm to Fork topic, we will be learning about how food ends up in our supermarkets, to our homes and on our plates. We will use our wonderful Forest garden to harvest and plant crops ready to use for yummy cooking recipes throughout the year.

In **English**, we will be looking at instruction texts, information texts and poetry.

In Maths we will be learning about money - recognising coins, making amounts and finding the right amount of change along with multiplication and division within 2x, 10x, 5x and 3x.

In Art we will look at close ups and the use of shading to make it look 3 dimensional. We will also be studying the artist Giuseppe Arcimboldo, who

uses fruit to make portraits.

DIARY DATES

January 31st - INSET day March 18th & 19TH - open evening Bluesky

Keep a look out on the school website and our NEW bluesky

account:

@welbeckps.bsky.social



Uniform

- Welbeck jumper/cardigan
- White polo shirt/shirt
- Black or grey trousers/shorts/ Skirt/dress
- Socks or tights
- Black school shoes
- Coat in colder weather

No jewellery except one pair of studs if necessary.



Thank you for all your help with reading at home.

WE HAVE WON TWICE AT BEING THE MOST CONSISTENT WITH READING 4 TIMES OR MORE AT HOME WITHIN THE WHOLE SCHOOL!

Please keep this up. It is <u>so</u> important and this helps <u>all</u> aspects of your child's learning.

Spellings & Yr 2 homework

Children will be given spellings in their reading diaries weekly and will be tested on a Friday. Please help them to learn and practise these. Year 2 children also receive homework every Friday.

P.E

We have P.E on Fridays.
Please make sure your child
has their full P.E kit in
school all week. This
includes appropriate
footwear and socks.



Attendance

Children should be in school every day. Please remember that school is open from 8:40am and register will be taken at 8:45am.

The school day finishes at 3:15pm.

Children can attend school with coughs and sneezes.



Bed time routine.

It is <u>SO</u> important for your child to have a good nights sleep before school.

Bedtime for this age should be between 7-8 pm.

They need at least 10hrs sleep.
If your child goes to sleep past 8,
they will be tired for school.
It is advised no screen time

t is advised no screen tim before bed.

If you have any questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to speak to me at the end of the day.

Mrs Grady
Year 2/1G Class Teacher.